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AJYAL INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL - AL FALAH

Date: July 5%, 2024

Circular No:51/ AY 2023-2024
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Subject: End of year report cards and returning school days 2024-45

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we conclude the academic year 2023-24, we

reflect with gratitude on the remarkable
achievements and growth of our students. It has
been a year of significant milestones and successes

for our school community.

We deeply appreciate the unwavering support and
contributions from our parents, the Board of
Trustees, and the Mother's Council. Your
partnership has been invaluable. We hope that you
are pleased with the quality of education and

support provided to the students at Ajyal Al Falah.

We  celebrate  our  students' impressive

achievements and commend them for their

diligence and commitment to excellence.

Term three report cards are now available on the

school portal.

We are excited to share that due to an increase in
student enrollment, many grades are nearing full
capacity. To secure your child's seat for the next
academic year, please complete the re-registration
process by June 18th, 2024, if you have not already

done so.
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Please note that during the summer break, the
school administration office will be open from 9:00
a.m. to 1:00 p.m., Monday to Thursday and

12:00p.m. on Friday.

We eagerly anticipate welcoming everyone back at
the beginning of the new academic year 2024-25 as

per bellow schedule:

Monday, August 26", 2024: Pre-KG and Secondary

(Grades 9-12) students.

Tuesday, August 27%, 2024: KG1, KG2, Grl, Gr2,

Gr3 and students that returned on the first day.

Wednesday, August 28%, 2024: Gr4, Gr5, Gr6, Gr7,

Gr8 and students that returned on the first and
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second days.

Wishing all our students, parents, and staff a joyous

and restful summer break.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Antoinette Brown

Principal Director
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